
Good Shepherd Primary Catholic Voluntary Academy 
Somersby Road, Woodthorpe, Nottingham NG5 4LT 

Telephone: (0115) 9262983 
Email: office@goodshepherd.notts.sch.uk 

www.goodshepherd.notts.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs C Toner 

Part of the Our Lady of Lourdes Catholic Multi-Academy Trust, a company limited by guarantee and listed at 
Companies House, Company Number 07743523 

     

Wednesday 15th June 2022 
 

Year 3 trip to Magna – Friday 8th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

To enhance our Scientific knowledge and celebrate a fantastic time in Year 3, on Friday 8th July, we 
have arranged for the children in Year 3 to visit Magna Science Adventure Centre in Rotherham. 
The day will include: a Science workshop, time to explore hands-on exhibits, the Big Melt Show, 
Aqua-Tek and Sci-Tek.  
 
Children will be leaving school at 9:05am, so please drop them off no later than 8:45am. We will 
arrive back to school at 5:15pm. Please note this change in time and make any necessary 
arrangements. If your child attends Woodpeckers, please let us know.  
 
On the day, children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle. Sweets, fizzy drinks, glass 
and cans are not permitted. Children should take their lunch in a disposable plastic bag inside a 
rucksack. Please note, packed lunches should contain no products containing nuts as we will have 
children with nut allergies on the trip. If your child normally has school lunches and you would like a 
packed lunch to be provided by the kitchen, please let us know.  
 
Children do not need to wear uniform. Instead, please ensure that they wear comfortable clothing 
and trainers along with a sun hat and waterproof jacket as they will be outside for part of the day. 
We also ask that you apply sun cream before school. You may also send a small sun cream for 
children to reapply later. The children will have the opportunity to play in Aqua-Tek (the outdoor 
splash area) before home time and may get wet. Children should wear a swimming costume / shorts 
under their normal clothes on the day and bring a towel and underwear to get changed into 
afterwards.  
 
For the trip to proceed, we require a voluntary contribution of £16.85 per child via MyEd which 

includes travel, admission to Magna and all activities. This has been subsidised by the PTA who 

have contributed £100. Please note, this trip will not take place if the voluntary contributions do not 

meet these costs.  

  
There is also an option to pre-order a gift bag, should your child wish to take home a souvenir of 
their day. For £3.50 this includes a variety of items chosen by Magna. Please pay this on MyEd too, 
if you would like your child to receive one. Unfortunately, we will not be able to take cash for gift 
bags, on the day.  
 
We look forward to a fantastic day! 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

The Year 3 team 
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